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Litter- On April 2, 2024, we received word that several students had initiated their own cleanups. 2 students
picked up 45 pounds on Shallowford Rd. and another picked up 30 pounds on Dogwood Dr. We love having our
students take an active role in their community!

Pinnacle Bank held a clean up on April 20th, with 6 volunteers. They picked up 40 pounds of litter. Thank you!
Beautification-The native plant raised bed is waiting for plants. By the time you read this they will have been
installed.

Membership- We are up to 78 members. The mail has been slow and some of our membership letters
have taken more than a month to get to us-and these are sent locally!

Education- Our Scholarship committee of Patti McLanahan, Michelle Amich and Gerry Besharat studied the list
and made their recommendation. We are giving this award on May 16t at the ECCHS Scholarship Program. The
name will be revealed then.

Volunteer Spotlight- We usually try to highlight a new volunteer or a faithful one but this month we are proud to
shine the light on our own Bill Hood. He won the Community Choice Award for 2024. Bill is one of our Board
members and a hardworking volunteer for not only KECB but for several other organizations. Congratulations!

Coming up in May we have- We welcome any and all volunteers-call or email us to find out how you can be
involved.

May 4- Youth Lives Matter Community Cleanup

May 14- Monthly KECB meeting beginning at 5:30 in our office. All are invited.

May 15- Third Wednesday, mid-month clean up. Location to be announced. Watch for an email or Facebook.

May 16- Scholarship award for ECCHS student.
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Volunicer — Bill Hooq

Congratulations!



